
To: Mr. Seng Phouthakoun
Department of Environmental Protection
Bureau of Air Management
Compliance and Field Operations Division
79 Elm Street

Hartford, CT. 06106-5127

From: Richard Barlow

Ferguson-Williams LLC
550 Main Street

Stratford, CT. 06615

Subject: Consent Order No. 1924

Dear Mr. Phouthakoun:

The above referenced consent order has been sent to the wrong respondent. The Stratford Army
Engine Plant is owned by the Department of the Army. The permits to operate the facility are
under the Department of the Army's name. The operation of the facility is under the direction of
the Department of the Army. The previous correspondence concerning "consent order 1924" has
all been directed to the Department of the Army. Ferguson-Williams LLC. has no authorization
to act on the Army's behalf to settle any "consent orders". The resolution to "consent order
1924" will have to come from the Department of the Army, and the Department of Justice.
Please reissue this "consent order 1924" to.

The Department of the Army
Stratford Army Engine Plant
550 Main Street

Stratford, CT. 06615

Attn: Peter Szymanski

^Phaiik you,

Richard Barlow
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